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The Australian and South Australian Governments are 
jointly funding (50/50) as part of Flood Resilience State 
Network. 

What’s happening 

Flood recovery works on The Outback Highway between Lyndhurst 
and Marree, are now underway.  

These works are to remediate and improve sections of The Outback 
Highway caused by flooding associated with 2022 weather events. 
This includes raising the road profile, and new and improved drainage 
as the road is reconstructed. 

The project will improve resilience of the network, benefiting and 
maintaining the vital connection for regional mining, primary and 
tourism industries and remote communities. 

How this affects you 

To safely undertake these works there will be changes to existing 
traffic conditions. Speed and lane restrictions will be in place 
throughout the area for the duration of the works. Outside of working 
hours speed restrictions will remain in place until all works, including 
line marking, are complete in mid-2026.   

The Outback Highway will remain open at all times. Traffic may be 
reduced to a single lane intermittently with traffic management in 
place to control the direction of traffic as required. Please follow the 
direction of on-site traffic controllers and observe signage.  

Access for heavy vehicles will be maintained at all times.   

We thank you for your patience while these critical safety upgrades are undertaken. 

When 

Ongoing to mid-2026, 
weather permitting  

Hours of work 

Monday to Sunday  
Between the hours of  
7am and 6pm 

Where 

The Outback Highway 
between Lyndhurst and 
Marree 

More information 

Email DIT.Engagement 
@sa.gov.au  

Call 1300 794 880  

  

 

Improving flood 
resilience of important 
highways in the far 
north 

 

Restoring sections of 
road impacted by major 
weather events 

We are improving flood resilience on The 
Outback Highway between Lyndhurst and 
Marree 


